
 
 
 
         Marla Thompson 
         172 W 750 N  
         Lebanon, IN 474747 
 
Date 
 
 
Dr. Peter Whatever 
122 N Main ST 
Berkeley, CA 2828282 
 
Dear  
 
I enjoy my visits to your office, and appreciate all the good work you and your staff have 
done for my teeth and gums over the years. My oral health is very important to me and I 
glad to have a dental professional I can rely on for regular check-ups and cleanings, as 
well as specific treatments when needed.  
 
My overall health is important to me as well, and so is that of our planet. I believe 
strongly in taking care of the whole body and I choose the products I eat, use, and bring 
into my home with great care. I also prefer to work with service providers who share my 
values and the importance I place on my overall well-being and the environment.  
 
If you and your staff share my commitment to overall health and earth-friendly practices, 
I would like to encourage you to assess the products and services you use in your 
business and consider taking steps toward operating in an eco-friendly way.  
 
Having taken similar steps in my home, I understand the options can be overwhelming. I 
would like to introduce you to the Eco-Dentistry Association, an organization that 
supports dental professionals who choose to run a sustainable practice. The EDA offers 
tips and guidance for a smooth, simple transition to an earth-conscious way of doing 
business. You can find out more at www.ecodentistry.org.  
 
All the best, 
 
 
 
Name 
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